

September 2025

Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients at Nurses UK.

This will keep you up to date with all the latest news and bulletins for the month and beyond. If you would like to share any news for our next monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What are we celebrating this month?:

We were excited to share that Nurses UK exhibited at the NEC National Franchise Expo! It was a fantastic opportunity to connect with aspiring franchisees, share our vision, and showcase how Nurses UK is transforming healthcare staffing. Whether visitors were curious about our franchise opportunities or wanted to learn more about our agency model, we were thrilled to meet them in person and explore the possibilities together. Thank you to everyone who joined us at the NEC!



The National 3 & 4 C Franchise Exhibition NEC,

3 & 4 October 2025 NEC, Birmingham



TheNational FranchiseExhibition

3 & 4 October 2025 NEC, Birmingham

If you were interested in joining the Nurses UK Network as a partner, it was a great opportunity to find out more. Visitors were able to speak to us directly to learn how they could become part of our growing community and make a real difference in healthcare.

If you saw us there and are looking for more information, please email franchising@nursesukgroup.co.uk

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



September dates to remember:

Celebrating Our Team!

This month, we're sending extra cheer to our amazing team members celebrating birthdays and work anniversaries in September! Whether you're blowing out candles or marking another year of dedication, we're so grateful to have you as part of our family.

September Birthdays:

Wishing you a day filled with joy, laughter, and maybe a slice (or two) of cake!

RN Adelina, Boyan, Deborah W, Elena, Heneritta, Jodi, Leeann, LilianaP, Vuma!

Work Anniversaries

Thank you for your continued commitment and passion. Every year you've given helps make our team stronger, kinder, and better.

Let's take a moment to celebrate you—your hard work, your heart, and the difference you make every day.

Adeboala & Ransford - 1 Year Oluimide - 2 Years Julie - 3 Years Catalin & Mihai - 6 Years Adrianna - 8 Years Liliana, Paulus - 9 Years





Recruiting now for Nurses Areas of Need:



RGNs & RMNs in Orpington

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Orpington, for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: orpington@nursesukgroup.co.uk

RGNs & RMNs in Bromley

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Bromley, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: orpington@nursesukgroup.co.uk





RGNs & RMNs in Sidcup

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Sidcup, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: orpington@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



September Employees of the Month:



Cornwall Region

Big congratulations to Madalina B– our South East Nurse of the Month!

Madalina, thank you for the incredible commitment, kindness, and professionalism you bring to your role every day. Your hard work and positive energy have such a meaningful impact on both your patients and the team. We're so proud to recognise you – this is so well deserved!

Sussex Region

Congratulations to Daniel B– our South East Nurse of the Month!

Daniel, your dedication, compassion, and professionalism shine through in everything you do. Thank you for always going the extra mile—your hard work makes such a difference to patients and the team alike. We're so grateful to have you with us, and this recognition is so well deserved!

Nurses UK News!

Keeping you up to date with all the latest company news for all our Nurses and Clients.

Whats is happening this month?



Key Dates to remember

Wed, 1 Oct 2025 – Fri, 31 Oct 2025 - October is **Breast Cancer Awareness month.** We will be encouraging the office to wear as much Pink around the office as possible!

10th October is **World Mental Health Day.** The overall objective of World Mental Health Day is to raise awareness of mental health issues around the world.

October 18th as part of **Menopause Awareness Month**. The day's goal is to increase global awareness of menopause and the variety of support options available, with the aim of improving women's health and well-being by breaking taboos surrounding the experience.





News for Nurses UK Franchising...

Nurses UK Franchising: Growing Care, Community, and Opportunity

All Systems Go - Nurses UK Orpington Launch!

Exciting news! You are invited to the launch of the Nurses UK Orpington Office on Thursday 6th October!

Pop along and meet the team at:

International House, Crays Avenue, Orpington, BR3 5RS RSVP to: orpington@nursesukgroup.co.uk

NursesUK
Orpington

We look forward to welcoming you to the big day!



September 2025

Finally, we are excited to announce, The Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

Why join the Nurses UK Wellness Program:

Wellness in the Workplace: Small Moments, Big Impact



At Nurses UK, we're taking wellbeing seriously — and that means getting but of the office and into nature! After a fantastic first walk in the glorious sunshine, we're excited to introduce our Monthly Beach Walks as part of our ongoing commitment to team wellness and connection.

There's something truly refreshing about feeling the sea breeze, hearing the waves, and walking side by side with colleagues outside of our usual work setting. It's a chance to reset, reflect, and recharge — both mentally and physically.

To further support creativity and wellbeing, we've also started holding management meetings outdoors in the sunshine whenever possible. The change of scenery has already proven to boost our energy, lighten our thinking, and support a more open flow of ideas.

Whether it's a walk on the sand or a brainstorming session under the sky, we're embracing the outdoors and prioritising wellness together — one step at a time.

Stay tuned for the next walk — we'd love to see you there!

Training Days:

Next month training day will be held 15th September 2025 for the mandatory free updated training.

If you would like to book in for our update training. Please contact the office on: admin@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

